
From: Claire Kielczewska  
Sent: 06 April 2022 19:09 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: Planning Application reference 2022/1187/T 
 
For reference, I live in the basement flat at 112 Albert Street, London NW1 
7NE.  
 
Thanks,  
Claire 
 
On Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 7:05 PM Claire Kielczewska wrote: 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I would like to register my objection to Central and Cecil Housing 
Association insurer’s request to fell two established trees in the garden of 102-
104 Albert Street, NW1  - Planning Application reference: 2022/1187/T along 
with many of my neighbours and echo the majority of those who have already 
contacted you with this email. 

  

The back gardens of the homes on the north side of Delancey Street, the 
north-east side of Albert Street and the north-west side of Arlington Road all 
create a unique and invaluable habitat for wildlife, which has particularly been 
valuable during the harsh times of the pandemic and created such comfort 
when there wasn't much to enjoy. I have lived in Albert Street for more than 
16 years, and along with many of my neighbours and local residents, the value 
of this green space at the back of these properties not only provides an oasis of 
calm in the heart of Camden Town with its excessive noise and pollution, it 
adds so much beauty to the area. In fact, it is one of the huge pleasures of 
living where we all do. 

  

The trees named in this planning application are listed and deserve protection. 
Furthermore, the trees are located some distance from the buildings of 102-
104 Albert Street and will cause much distress and disruption to those living in 
this part of the street. While judicious pruning might be appropriate, to 



remove these highly valued trees is not only unnecessary, but their loss would 
have a serious impact not only to our views and the tranquil atmosphere of 
this small oasis, but on the biodiversity and air quality of the area. 

  

The people in this residential area of Camden Town have already lost too many 
mature trees in recent years and I very much hope that consent for this 
application will be declined.   

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Kielczewska 

 


